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LETTER OF APPRECIATION
FALUN DAFA ASSOCIATION

As the Falun Dafa community is celebrating its 30th Anniversary this year, it is my
great honour to offer my personal congratulations and appreciation to its members
for the important work they have been doing over the past three decades in
promoting human rights, peace, and respect for religious minorities around the
world.

The three pillars of the Falun Dafa movement, Compassion, Truthfulness, and
Forbearance, represent a set of universal principles that are indispensable in making
our country, and the world, a better place.

The members of Falun Dafa have been also instrumental in raising awareness about
grave human rights violations and the plight of religious minorities under
authoritarian regimes.

The Province of Ontario is privileged to have such a large Falun Dafa community,
which is dedicated in continuing their important advocacy work and which serves as
an inspiration to all of us.
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Robin Martin,
MPP Eglinton-Lawrence
April 26, 2022




